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AM/LH 
 
10 June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back after the half term break. 
 
Pirate Week 
A huge thank you to everyone for supporting Pirate Week this week.  The response has been 
fantastic – from the amount and quality of homework to the pirate dress today.  The week has been 
a huge success with a lot of happy children taking part in pirate themed maths, art, writing, drama 
and PE activities. 
 
School Dinners 
The new menus have started this week and so far have been well received with particular 
successes being the new soup of the day with a roll and the Mexican themed lunch.  Menus are 
widely available on the school website, from the office or on pupil entrances to school. 
 
Reception Class Assembly 
Unfortunately the assembly has had to be postponed from Tuesday 14 June to Tuesday 21 June at 
2.45pm in the school hall.  We apologise for any inconvenience in having to move the date. 
 
Mulberry and Chestnut Class Assemblies 
These will go ahead on Thursday 16 June at 9.00am in the school hall.  It is anticipated that the 
assembly will last approx. 30 minutes. 
 
All other Class Assemblies will be at 9.00am in the school hall. 
 
As a reminder the dates are:- 
 
Tuesday 21 June – Larch and Beech 
Friday 24 June – Oak 
Tuesday 28 June – Holly and Elder 
Friday 1 July – Maple 
 
Willow’s assembly will be the Leaver’s Assembly on the final day of term – details to follow. 
 
PTA Father’s Day Raffle 
Tickets continue to be sold for the raffle on the yard until Thursday morning.  The draw will take 
place later on Thursday. 
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Parent’s Forum Response 
Now all building work has been completed and our new doors have been activated, the parents on 
the Parent’s Forum requested that Year 1 and 2 enter school in a morning from the main yard 
through the new door so that older children can be supervised at the same time as younger 
children.  From Monday 13 June we will commence this arrangement.  Year 1 and 2 should line up 
in the main yard when the bell rings at 8.45am.  Lining up should be next to Year 3. 
 
However, to maintain safeguarding arrangements at home time, Year 1 and 2 will be collected from 
their usual doors so they can be fully supervised by staff until collected. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher  


